
Announcements for Thursday, September 6, 2018 

 Spikeball is meeting after school today until 5pm near parent pickup in the grassy area. 

 

 Don’t forget, the Japanese Media Club meeting is today after school in room 850.  All are 

welcome to attend and no application is required. 

 

 Tri-M Music Honor Society application packets are available from Ms. Mattingly in the chorus 

room.  Service-minded Juniors and Seniors enrolled in music classes are encouraged to apply!  

Applications are due by Friday, September 14th.   

 

 The Spanish Club is still accepting members, please bring a $20.00 check to Ms. Echt’s room 

N240 to join. Remember, you do not need to be taking Spanish to be a member. The deadline 

to become a member is September 24th, gracias. 

 

 Junior Ladies interested in participating in the Miss BT pageant can stop by room 223 or the 

front desk to pick up a Miss BT application.  Optional parent/student meeting will be Tuesday, 

September 11th @6pm in room 223.  Applications are due no later than Friday 9/14 by 4pm.  

Please see Mrs. Hayward with any questions. 

 

 Juniors and Seniors!  !  There are several on-campus college visits coming up quickly! The 

University of South Florida will be at BTHS tomorrow during 5th period and Florida Gulf Coast 

University will be here next Tuesday during 3rd period.  If you would like to attend these 

informational sessions and sign up for more college visits, please stop by the Guidance desk and 

sign up asap!  You must sign up ahead of time to attend. 

 

 National Honor Society meeting will be tomorrow at 8:25 am in the Small Cafeteria. Please 

check Schoology for dues and contract information. 

 

 Seniors, remember that if you have not yet had your senior picture taken at Cady Studios, you 

have until September 15th or you’ll miss the deadline to make the yearbook. Everyone should 



remember that the link to order your yearbook is on the yearbook webpage. All sales cease in 

December; so don’t delay. 

 

 BT Swim team will be hosting its last home meet of the year at River Town tonight at 5pm.  

Come out and support the team. 

 

 Congratulations to the BT Boys Golf for defeating Fleming Island 149-155 yesterday.  Medalist 

Brett Schell and strong performances by Jon Lumley, Tommy Piper and John Bennett lead to the 

victory. 

 

 


